\

Norfolk Public Schools

The cornerstone of a proudly diverse community

August 8, 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year at Berkley/Campostella Early Childhood Center, where every
smile, every step, and every story matters.

Our efforts during the 2024-2025 school year helped create a supportive environment where students
could thrive academically and socially. We are proud of the progress made and thankful for your
continued support academically and socially.

This year, we rise under the theme: “From Vision to Victory.” 1t is more than a motto—it is a
movement. A commitment. A shared belief that when we unite school and home in harmony, we unlock
the full brilliance within every child.

Together, we will continue to focus on meaningful progress in four essential areas:

Attendance

Social and Emotional Learning

Phonemic Awareness

PBIS: Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports

As we move forward this year, we are committed to turning our goals into measurable victories through:

High-quality, intentional instruction.
Regular classroom observations.

Using data to guide teaching.

Ongoing communication with families.

With your partnership, our students will soar.

Let’s start the year strong by meeting your child’s teacher and exploring the classroom on Thursday,
August 14, 2025, from 2:30 p.m. -4:00 p.m. All adults must show identification to enter the building.

Working as a team, we can make this a year of growth, celebration, and joy—a year where every child is
seen, heard, and lifted.

With gratitude and excitement,

Principal

Berkley/Campostella
Early Childhood Education Center
Ms. Beverly Ellis, Principal
1530 Cypress Street » Norfolk, VA 23523
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